

## Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

December 8, 2003

Mr. Alan Landry Band Councillor and Oil and Gas Advisor Ka'a' Gee Tu First Nation Box 4428 Hay River, NT XOE 1G3 BY FAX

Dear Sir:

RE: KTFN Request for Removal of Todd Burlingame from Paramount EA Proceeding

Further to my letter of December 5, 2003 I ask that you respond to one additional information request to assist the Review Board in addressing your December 2<sup>nd</sup> request for a ruling on the removal of Todd Burlingame from the Review Board for purposes of the Paramount Cameron Hills Extension environmental assessment.

The additional request is as follows:

"Please confirm that you are making this request for ruling on behalf of the Chief and Council of the Ka'a' Gee Tu First Nation."

I ask that your response to this request be filed with the Review Board by 5:00 pm Friday December 12<sup>th</sup>, 2003.

Your assistance is appreciated.

Yours truly,

Vern Christensen

**Executive Director**